
  

 

 

January 18, 2021 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 202281 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Kirsten Walli, 

Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2019-0261: Hydro Ottawa – Distribution Revenue Requirement and Rate 

Application 

 

Pursuant to the Decision and Order dated November 19, 2020, please be advised that BOMA 

does not intend to file a reply to objection to cost claim. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 

 
cc: Shuo Zhang, OEB (via email) 

Gregory Van Dusen, Hydro Ottawa (via email) 

Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (via email) 

Marion Fraser, Fraser & Company (via email) 

 

ddey
Engel, Albert Signature


